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Update and News From Yosemite Mariposa County,
Mammoth Lakes and Visit California

We are happy to present awaited happenings in California, Mammoth Lakes and Yosemite Mariposa
County to add to your 2023 bucket list.

As always, feel free to contact us if you have any opportunities or ideas you would like to discuss, or if
you have any questions regarding travels to California. See contact information at the bottom of this

newsletter. 

The opening of Vulcania at The Village, Mammoth Lakes

Before the end of ski season, Food Network stars Bryan and Michael Voltaggio will be opening a new modern
Italian-American restaurant at The Village at Mammoth in Mammoth Lakes. For their first joint culinary venture in
the Golden State, the brothers plan to put a playful spin on Italian cuisine, like the kid friendly VoltaggiOs, as well
as offer classics like pizza and handmade pastas like rigatoni arrabbiata.

Snow Fall in Mammoth Lakes

https://web.apsis.one/preview/24ccdd8a-d24b-4841-8400-fd9fff9caf32?accountId=atlantic-link
https://www.visitcalifornia.com/
https://www.yosemite.com/tourism-bureau/
https://www.visitmammoth.com/
https://www.visitcalifornia.com/
https://villageatmammoth.com/


As California continues to be impacted by historic storms, the snow keeps falling in Mammoth Lakes. Since
December 27, the Mountain has received 2,3 meters of new snow at Main Lodge, with more snow up top on The
Summit. Mammoth Mountain's season total is 6 meters of snow with a base depth of 4.4 meters at The Summit.
Click to see live cameras shots from Mammoth Lakes here.

Fine Arts in San Francisco

At San Francisco's de Young Museum, this Ansel Adams photography exhibit will debut April 8. The
environmental advocate, who was born in San Francisco, had his first exhibit at the fine arts museum in 1932.
More than 100 of his pieces will be on display through July 23 along with works by other artists who share his
passion for the environment.

Glacier Point Road Will Reopen

https://www.mammothmountain.com/on-the-mountain/mammoth-webcam/the-village
https://www.visitcalifornia.com/
https://www.sftravel.com/
https://www.famsf.org/


After a full year of being closed to vehicle traffic for road rehabilitation and improvements, the popular Glacier
Point Road will reopen with some traffic controls and delays in summer of 2023 as work continues. The
advancement of the project means that visitors will be able to reach popular viewpoints such as Glacier Point,
Washburn Point and McGurk Meadow as well as popular trailheads such as Taft Point, Sentinel Dome and
Panorama Trail from Glacier Point down to the Valley Floor. Glacier Point Road’s open date is determined based
on when snow is cleared from the road beyond Badger Pass Ski Area. This usually happens around May or June
each year.
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